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Members of the Alianza Martiana, which brings together Cuban emigree organizations in Miami,
United States, will travel to Havana to participate in celebrations to mark the city's 500th
anniversary.

According to a press release from the organization, 35 of its members will leave tomorrow for
the Cuban capital to join 'these festivities of national and popular pride.'

They will also show their support for the normalization of relations between the United States
and Cuba, and demand the lifting of the economic, commercial and financial blockade against
the island, and the end of travel restrictions on US citizens, the text added.

The blockade has been imposed for over 55 years and has been condemned by the vast
majority of the international community, as demonstrated by the most recent vote in the United
Nations General Assembly on a Cuban resolution demanding an end to this hostile policy.

The visitors' program in Havana includes a meeting with the President of the Cuban Institute of
Friendship with the Peoples, Fernando Gonzalez, and the Director of Consular Affairs and
Cuban Residents Abroad of the Foreign Ministry, Ernesto Soberon.  
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